
 

 

All World Storage   
to Make Improvements 

 
  

The Village of Romeoville continues to enhance the 
Route 53 corridor. 

Village officials have approved a plan  
with All World Storage self-storage facility at 315 N. 
Independence Blvd. to facilitate the construction of 
certain improvements to the facility, including new 
curbs, gutters, ornamental landscaping and exterior 
signage. 
 
"Significant progress has been made on many projects 
along Route 53. This project is yet another important 
venture as we are focused on continuing our vision to 
redevelop the area into a viable, integral part of the 
community," said Mayor Noak. 
  
Improvements will begin immediately with the 
demolition of the existing sign.
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